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New Name and Logo – COtransit 

As mentioned in our previous newsletter, the digital mobility hub project is being rebranded 
to COtransit. The new name and branding complements CDOT’s highly recognizable COtrip 
application and the COtransit logo resembles a “pin” on a map. By having a Colorado 
map-pin logo, we hope it will be easy for users to associate COtransit with planning and 
purchasing tickets for their transportation needs. 

Project Schedule Status 
The project is currently in Task 3. 

Task 1: Project Initiation and Kick-off Q3 & Q4 23 
Task 1: Procurement Q4 23; Q1 & Q2 24 
Task 2: Systems Engineering Analysis and Agreements Q4 23; Q1 & Q2 24 
Task 3: Software Development Q4 23; Q1 - Q3 24 
Task 3: Software Development Review Q2 – Q4 24 
Task 4: Soft Rollout, Testing and Training for Pilot Agencies Q3 & Q4 24 
Task 5: Full System Rollout Q4 24 & Q1 25 
Task 5: Demonstration/User Outreach Q1 25 



Current Phase Update 
Currently the team is working on completing Task Three (Software Development) which 
includes branding the mobile and web applications, completing ADA/Section 508 compliance 
to make the applications conform to state and federal standards, including having the ability 
to select various languages for the application such as Spanish, Korean, Chinese, Vietnamese 
and Russian. 

The project team and our pilot agency partners are also working on the implementation of 
the Automated Vehicle Location (AVL) hardware and tracking that is part of Task Three. 
Along with the installation of AVL hardware, we will also be testing, setting up the user’s 
login and interface and working on reports and data feeds with the pilot agencies. 

Agency and Meeting Updates 
We met earlier in the month to review the logo and branding changes and to discuss next 
steps in testing. 

If your agency is interested in participating in the COtransit digital mobility hub project, 
please email us using the Subject Line “Add My Agency to COtransit” and be sure to include 
your agency name, phone number and email address. 

Future Tasks 

Task Four will have features such as creating a trip planning functionality specifically 
incorporating mobile app push notifications, data exchange and real-time data. Anticipated 
soft rollout is expected to occur in the first quarter 2025. 

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE 
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